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able to grant us the honor of keynoting at our Microsoft Convergence EMEA Conference on Nov 30 or on 
Dec 1 in Barcelona ? 
 
Thank you very much in advance and I’m looking forward to your reply. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 

 
 

Legal and Corporate Affairs  
Rue Montoyer 51 
B-1000 Brussels 

Office:   +32 2   
@microsoft.com 

 
 

 

  

 Enterprise number : 0437910359 

 
 

From:  (LCA)  
Sent: lundi 14 septembre 2015 15:00 
To:  (LCA) @microsoft.com> 
Subject: FW: Invitation Keynote Microsoft Convergence EMEA Conference 
 
 
 

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2015 10:19 AM 
To: cab-moedas-contact@ec.europa.eu 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu;  (LCA) @microsoft.com>;  (MSI) 

@microsoft.com>;  @microsoft.com>;  
@microsoft.com> 

Subject: Invitation Keynote Microsoft Convergence EMEA Conference 
 
Dear Commissioner Moedas, 
 
I am writing to enquire whether you would grant us the honour of keynoting at our Microsoft Convergence 
EMEA Conference (http://www.microsoft.com/en/convergence/emea15) in the afternoon of  November 30, 
2015 in Barcelona.  

Please find more information in the invitation attached. 
 

 will provide you and your office more details in the coming days. 
 
We sincerely hope you will be able to join this important session and honour us with your presence.  I take 
this opportunity to send you my very best regards.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Microsoft International  
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